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For those of you who were on the trip to Kushiro High
School, I hope you have a wonderful and restful
weekend. I'm looking forward to hearing all about
your experiences when we see you back next week.

It's been a quieter week here at SOLAN with many of
our students and teachers away. This was a real test
of your independence, and I have to say, I was
incredibly impressed with how responsible and
mature everyone was. You all really stepped up to
the challenge.

To everyone who was here this week, and especially
to the students who took the lead in classes, a huge
thank you for your amazing efforts! It was fantastic to
see you take such initiative.

Thank you also for all of you who took this
opportunity to speak more English!


